
Class w/c %

Reception 93.5%

Year 1 97.5%

Year 2 97.1%

Year 3 96.2%

Year 4 98.0%

Year 5 99.6%

Year 6 100.0%
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Attendance

Attendance
overall 97.4%

Upcoming Events
22  May - FOHS non uniform nd

23  May - INSET day - school closed to
pupils

rd

8  June - Community Day - all
welcome

th

10  June - FOHS discos and own clothes
day

th

20  June - Own clothes dayth

28  June - Family Fun Day th

IWhat a week it’s been! We are always proud of
our lovely Year 6 pupils, but this week they have
been truly phenomenal. They tackled their SATs
with great focus, resilience and positivity – well
done to each and every one of them.

This half term has also included exciting
residential visits for Years 2 and 4 and Year 6 are
looking forward to their trip next week. A big
thank you to all the staff who have volunteered
their time to make these trips possible.

Looking ahead, we’re excited for our Community
Day on Saturday 8th June. We’d love to see as
many families as possible join us to help improve
our school grounds – even an hour makes a
difference!

We finished the week with a brilliant PSHE Day,
where children explored what it means to be their
best selves. A lovely end to a busy week!

Have a restful weekend.



Picture News Focus – Young Inventors

 This week, children explored the world of
innovation and creativity by learning
about young inventors who are already
making a big impact. The focus
encouraged pupils to think about how
ideas can grow into inventions and how
their own creativity could help solve real-
world problems. It was an inspiring
reminder that great ideas can come from
anyone – no matter their age!

We're sending home a Take Home sheet
to spark discussion at home,

FOHS Picture 
News

FOHS are after your help!

Are you able to provide any raffle prizes for this
year’s Summer Fun Day in June? Either directly,
through your work, or via any well-connected
friends and family?

The group managed to acquire some fabulous
prizes from local businesses last year and they’d
love to get even more this year. Examples might
be a voucher for a meal in a pub, a treatment
voucher or a day out for the kids.

If you have any suggestions or are able make an
introduction then please contact FOHS directly on
fohs@hotmail.co.uk

Year 6 Boys Raise Smiles and Funds with Joke
Competition!

We are incredibly proud of three of our Year 6 pupils – Zach, Max and Oliver T – who came
up with a brilliant idea to raise money for the Alzheimer’s Society. The boys decided to
organise a school-wide Joke Competition, combining their sense of fun with a real desire
to support an important cause.
The competition invited pupils from across the school to submit their funniest, most
creative jokes – and the response was amazing! We were overwhelmed with fantastic
entries that had us all laughing.
This afternoon in assembly, the winners were announced to lots of excitement and
applause. Congratulations to Luna and Riley for their winning jokes – and well done to
everyone who took part and helped spread so much laughter.
Most importantly, a big thank you to Zach, Max, and Oliver T for their creativity, kindness
and initiative. Not only did they make us laugh, but they also raised valuable funds and
awareness for a great cause. What an inspiring example of pupil leadership!
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